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ARTICLES: 
"President's Message" by Ray Schmitz 
"Director's Column" by Kerry Blatteau 
"About Tomorrow Today" by Scott A. Wifte 
"Key to the 90's: Working Together" by Wendy Stebbins 
"People, Who Needs Them" by Ken Shepherd 

MIDWEST! 

"The Wily Disease Dollar Spot" by Professors Wilkinson 
&Kane 

"The Times, They Are a Changinf by Don Spier 
"Another Court Decision" by Dave Blomquist 
"Getting to Know Your Fellow Members" by John Meyer 
"Geese = Poa Annua" by Michel P. Etchemendy 
"1992 Gin Tournament" by Paul Voykin 
"Environmental Awareness: Get With The Program" by 

John Gurke 
"Thank You! MAGCS" by Mark Johnson 
"Leaves, Limbs, Needles & Boughs" by Fred D. Opperman 

"Tree Forecast for 1992" by Rex A. Bastian, PhD. 

NEXT MEETING 
Monday, May 4, 1992 

Combined Golf Day 
SHORT HILLS COUNTRY CLUB 

E. Moline, IL 
Host Superintendent: Jeff Scott, CGCS 

ROCK ISLAND ARSENAL GOLF CLUB 
Rock Island, IL 

Host Superintendent: Jon Scott 

The Joint Meeting of the 
Golf Course Managers, 

Professionals, Superintendents, 
and Guests 

Wednesday, May 6, 1992 
River Forest Country Club 


